
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
INVITATION FOR BID  

 IFB 2020-109 

MOSSY OAKS DRAINAGE BASIN 1 
 
The City of Beaufort, South Carolina, is soliciting proposals from qualified contractors for the 
Mossy Oaks Drainage Improvement Project. 

 
Some or all the funding for the project is being provided by a Rural Infrastructure Authority 
(RIA) Grant, therefore all RIA state requirements will apply to the contract. 
 
The IFB, and additional documents may be accessed on the City’s website: 
https://www.cityofbeaufort.org/165/Procurement, Bid Opportunities - or by contacting the 
Procurement Administrator, Jay Phillips, at 843-525-7071 or jphillips@cityofbeaufort.org.   
 
BIDS will be received by the Finance Department until 2:00 PM ET May 12, 2020. Due to the 
impact of the COVID-19 virus and the State of South Carolina Executive Order 2020-12 dated 
March 21, 2020 regarding “social distancing” practices, bid proposals will be received 
electronically, by email in portable document format (pdf) file format. 
 

 
Jay Phillips 
Procurement Administrator 
City of Beaufort 
(843) 525-7071 
jphillips@cityofbeaufort.org 
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